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WEEKLY BULLETIN  
8th December 2017 

News and Messages 

 The Nativity play for Reception children will be taking place on Thursday 14th December. There will be two performances; 
10:30am and 2pm, both of which will take place at Dawlish School. Reception parents have received a letter which outlines more 
details. You should have now got your tickets and are ready to see your child take to the stage! We are very much looking for-
ward to welcoming you at Dawlish to watch the nativity, see you there. Please be reminded that no buggies will be allowed in-
side and don’t forget your tickets.  

 We’ve got a busy week next week with all the festivities. We are very much looking forward to seeing you there:   

  Christmas Jumper Day: 15th December. All children are invited to wear a Christmas Jumper in aid of Save the Children. 
These can be hand-decorated jumpers, there is no need to go and buy a new one. A recommended donation of £1, can be 
donated via the collection buckets in the playground on the day. All money raised will go to Save the Children. 

  Opossum Winter Bazaar: 15th December, 3:30-4:45pm, Newport School. A family fun event with Santa's Grotto, the 
Great Newport Bake Off, festive stalls, Bouncy Castle, Christmas cafe etc.  Nursery children can be collected at the earlier 
time of 3:15pm if you plan to attend this event. Please note that no buggies will be allowed inside, doors will open from 
3:30pm to allow all children to be collected safely before the start of the bazar. We thank you in advance for your cooper-
ation. Please read the email sent previously for more information.  

  Great Newport Bake Off: 15th December. We will be holding our annual ‘Great Newport Bake Off’ on 15th December 
2017. Families are encouraged to get busy in the kitchen and create a festive bake which will be judged by a panel con-
sisting of a school governor, member of pupil voice and a member of staff from the school catering team. The bake can 
take the form of one cake or a selection of cupcakes. Entries are limited to one entry per family, all bakes must be sub-
mitted in a disposable container (a paper plate was given to all children today, no containers will be returned), clearly 
labelled with a name(s) and class(es) and must be brought into school (not via the school office) on the morning of Fri-
day 15th December 2017. Cakes will be collected via the school playground. There will be a first, second and third prize 
which will be announced at 4:15pm during the Winter Bazaar.  

  Carols by Candlelight: 19th December, 3;30-4:30pm. Carols by Candlelight at Dawlish. An opportunity to listen to the 
school choir, poetry recitals and join in with some Christmas carols. It would be great to see you all there.  

 The year 5 photography project with professional photographer, Andy Rumball, and the Y4 A-Z of Values project, with artist  
Shiraz Bayjoo, are soon coming to an end. The outcomes of the pupils’ photographs and artwork will be showcased in an exhibi-
tion on Wednesday 24th January from 6pm, at Raven Row Gallery, 56 Artillery Ln, London E1 7LS. Please put this event in your 
diary and come along to this lovely family event, where you will get to see some of the incredible talent of our pupils. We would 
really appreciate your support and look forward to welcoming you there. 

 Parents have been asking about the login for Bug Club and Accelerated learning. Please follow the links below to access both 
sites: 

 Bug Club: www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0: login using your child’s username and password and the 
school  code- xx7h 

 Accelerated Reader: https://hosted23.renlearn.com/711559/Public/RPM/Login/Login.aspx?srcID=s: login using your 
child’s    username and password 

 There are lots of local opportunities for adult education to develop workplace skills and gain qualifications. The Waltham Forest 
Adult Learning Service is Waltham Forest Council's direct provider of adult education and work based training. For more infor-
mation, please visit www.walthamforest.gov.uk/content/adult-learning-service.   

 Thank you very much for your support in reducing the amount of scooters and bikes left in school, it has greatly helped clear 
space on the playground. Please continue, where possible, to take bikes and scooters home after the morning commute.  

 We would like to remind that leave of absence during term time is not permitted and will not be authorised. We also ask that 
any appointments are to be made outside of school time; doctors and dentists are opened after school hours for this pur-
pose. We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Please note that the final day of term is Wednesday 20th December 2017 
at 1:30pm.   

 Thank you all for your continued support this week, as we work in partnership to educate our young people. Have a wonderful, 
restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all, ready for another busy week on Monday. 

http://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0
https://hosted23.renlearn.com/711559/Public/RPM/Login/Login.aspx?srcID=s
https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/content/adult-learning-service
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Attendance:    

EYFS - Red 97.9% 

KS1 -  Sabaz 98.7% 

KS2 - Neela 98.3% 

 

Note: The school operates a zero tolerance approach to absence during term time, for  

further information please refer to our attendance procedures.  

If your child is unwell, please phone the office on 020 8539 4552. 

WEEKLY BULLETIN  

  2017 Diary Date 

Saturday 9th December - SHINE & KS2 Saturday School  

Tuesday 12th November - Newport Christmas Dinner 

Thursday 14th December - Federation Nativity at Dawlish;  

Everyday English Parent course 9/9 at Dawlish 

Friday 15th December - Christmas Jumper Day; Winter Bazaar 

at Newport 

Saturday 16th December - NO SHINE & KS2 SATURDAY SCHOOL 

Trips  

Monday 11th December - Vert and Green trip to Natural History Museum  

Wednesday 13th December - Sabaz and Cagaar trip to Natural History Museum  

GOLDEN BOOK 

Grey 

Dixie & Jehan 

Yellow 

Saliha & Sam 

Green 

Manayal & 

Shahzeb 

Blue 

Yusuf & Haya 

Purple 

Chelsy &  

Muhammad Usayd 

Gold 

Mariam & Asen 

Gris 

Daria &  

Ibrahim 

Jaune 

David & Haiqa 

Vert 

Zeba & Atlas 

Bleu 

Temi &  

Muhammad 

Violet 

Robert, Ashull & 

Zareen 

Or 

Kevin & Andy  

Salaeti 

Harvey &  

Amelia 

Peela 

Zahra & Maya 

Sabaz 

Jono & Ishaaq 

Bulug 

Faizaan &  

Aamina 

Jamni 

Ebrahim &  

Ruwayda 

Sona 

Dominykas & 

Sana 

Dambas 

Yaqub &  

Zunaira 

Jallo 

Lukas &  

Sylwester 

Cagaar 

Chava & Delia 

Neela 

Tanzeela & Da-

vid 

 Sosali 

Shazad & Sarah 

Dahab 

Zayn & Akoon 
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If you wish to talk to a school nurse, please 

contact Martina on:  

020 8430 8135  

Nurse drop-in sessions  

at 9:00am 

19th December 

WEEKLY BULLETIN  

Our Volleyball Team 
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